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March 1, 2019

ESG Architects
500 Washington Avenue South #1080
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55415

Attention: Christopher Willette
Subject: Bloomington Central Station Phase 3 Housing; Bloomington, Minnesota

Acoustical Conformance of Exterior Assemblies

VA Project No. 3912-065
Dear Christopher:
Veneklasen Associates (VA) has reviewed the Bloomington Central Station Phase 3 Housing architectural drawings
with reference to our acoustical report. VA reviewed the drawings for the incorporation of the noise mitigation
recommendations described in our report that are required to meet the applicable City and State interior noise

criterion.

VA has found that all of our acoustical recommendations have been incorporated into the architectural drawing
set. If constructed, the interior noise criterion set forth by the City and State will be satisfied.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
Veneklasen Associates, Inc.

Samantha Rawlings, LEED APBD+C
Associate Principal
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